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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1779 requires each medical marijuana business to post easy-to-read signage in a conspicuous 

manner at each licensed property entrance with the medical marijuana business license number 

and a telephone number accessible for the public to reach the medical marijuana business license 

holder. 
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